Principal: Richard Spencer



5<sup>th</sup> October 2016

e: office@elycollege.co.uk

w: www.elycollege.com

t: 01353 667763

To Parents and Carers of Y11

Dear Parent/Career

## **Year 11 Religious Education**

I am writing to inform you of a change to the Year 11 Religious Education course, which will benefit your son or daughter with a full GCSE rather than a half GCSE. To date, students have been following a short course in Edexel Religion and Society. This year, they will be additionally studying Religion and Life. This means that students will be able to complete 3 of the 4 required units in lesson time. The remaining unit will be offered in 6 lessons in twilight sessions. In order to be entered for a full GCSE rather than a half GCSE, students will be required to attend all 6 twilight sessions. I shall be running these as 1 session per week, starting from week beginning 31st October on Mondays from 3.15-4.15. It might be possible to run an additional session on Wednesdays if there is sufficient demand.

If you would like your son or daughter to attend these extra sessions and be entered for the full GCSE, please complete and return the slip to their House office by Friday 14<sup>th</sup> October 2016.

Yours faithfully

Bethea Thompson

Subject Leader Religious Education

>-----Dear Mrs Thompson I hereby give my permission for \_\_\_\_\_\_ to attend twilight sessions in Religious studies and to be entered for a full GCSE.

Please return to your House Office by 14th October 2016, thank you.

Parent/Carer signature:\_\_\_\_\_\_ Date:\_\_\_\_\_\_

















